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Dear Rt Hon Anne Marie Trevelyan
Please may I add my voice to the further exploration of a southern bypass as set out in the report of the
Advisory Mission rather than the shorter tunnel being considered?
The building of a road near Stonehenge is an important decision, as the monument is globally important to
many people.
My hope is that the final decision is one that UNESCO, archaeologists, and all interested parties are positive
about and honours the unique historical significance of this world heritage site.
Thank you

Louise and PeterSneyd




